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Docket No. 55-20385
License No. SOP-20458-1
EA 91.-066

Mr. John E. Bowles
HOME ADDRESS LELETED
UNDER 10 CFR 2,790

Dear Mr., Bowles:

SUBJECT: NRC REVIEW OF DEMAND FOR INFORMATION RESPONSE

By letter cCated June 3, 1991, the 1.5, Nuclear Regulatory Commission's (NRC)
Deputy Executive Director for Nuclear Reactor Regulation, Regional Cperations
and Research provided you with a Demand for Information. The basis for the
vemand for Information wae your involvement in an zpparent willful violativn of
Vogtle Electric Generating Plant Technical Specificetion 3.4.1.4.2. The event
in question occurred on October 12, 1988, and involved the opening of Keactor
Makeup Water Storage Tank (RMWST) discharge valves 1-1208-U4-176 and 1-1208-U4-177
to facilitate a chemical cleaning evolution of the Reactor Coolant Svstem when
Technical Specifications required the valves to be closed and secured in
position while the plant was in Mode 5. This event occurred while you were on
duty as a Shift Supervisor,

We received your August 29, 1991 response to the Demand for Information and a
caretul review and evaluatioi: has been completeu. In the Demand for Informa-
tion of June 3, 1991, you were advised that various sources of information
would be used in deciding what NKRC actions, if anv, would be approgriate
regarding your continued involvement in 10 CFR Part 50 and 10 CFR Part 55
licensed activities.

We have caref.’''. _nsideved your detailed response which provided additional
clarification of the issue, information received during enforcement conferences
cunducted on Saptember 19, 1991, with representatives of Georgia Power Company,
and other information developed during the course of NRC's review of this
matter,

After deliberation and subsequent consultation with the Deputy Executive
Director for Nuclear Reactor Regulation, Regional Operations anu Research, and
the Commission, it has been decided that no additional enfurcement action will
be taken regarding your NRC license. Although your actions did not meet NRC
expectatlions, there is insufficient evidence tu support a conclusion that your
actions relative to opening the RMWST valves on October 12, 1988, involved a
deliberate attempt on your part to disregard and intentionally ¢ircumvent plant
Technical Specifications. Nevertheless, the TS was violated in that the words
of the TS clearly prohibit uncontrolied boron dilutions in Mode 5, lovps not
filled, by prohititing all dilutions through the specific flow path.
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